
TO:  Mayor Montgomery and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:   Request from Sheriff Kelly 

 

DATE:  06/07/2024 

 
BACKGROUND  

 

Last year Sheriff Kelly requested assistance for the Goodhue County Fair to have peace 

officers work shifts at the fair and be billed for the cost that assistance and the City Council 

granted permission.  Sheriff Kelly has requested the same assistance for peace officers to 

work at the Goodhue County Fair this year.  The County Fair is August 6 thru August 10.  

The Sheriff’s Office currently is down six deputies like some of the other law enforcement 

agencies in the county. 

 

The Goodhue County Sheriff’s Office would be billed for the City’s cost of providing any 

peace officers that work at the fair.  This would be similar to the contracted police services 

where the requestor pays all of the City’s cost to provide an officer. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval to provide peace officers to assist the Goodhue County Sheriff’s Office 

at the Goodhue County Fair and invoice for the City’s expense to provide that assistance. 


